
Dear friends and colleagues, 

You may be aware that during the 

latter part of 2020, we began to host 

a series of online webinars and 

presentations around the theme of 

‘building life flourishing 

communities.’ We will be continuing 

these webinars from February 2021, 

with the first webinar on 8th 

February.  

All sessions will start at 14:00 and will 

run for an hour and a half.  

We would like to both invite you to 

sign up and also encourage you to 

share this with your colleagues and 

networks, as we believe the sessions 

would be of great interest and 

benefit to many. 

Each session will have their own 

individual Zoom link, so if you would 

like to join, please email 

cwm.europe@cwmission.org 

indicating the session(s) you would 

like to attend. 

Do also note that if you are unable to 

attend a session, with the 

presenters’ permission, we will 

record it and share via the CWM 

Europe webpage and Facebook page 

at a later date. 

As always, your presence and 

engagement would be greatly 

appreciated 

With all good wishes, 

Michael & Sai 
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